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September 1, 2022 
 
Poppy Staub 
Ouray Silver Mines, Inc. 
PO Box 564 
Ouray, CO 81427 
 

RE:    Revenue Mine, Permit No. M-2012-032, Notice of Temporary Cessation, TC-1, Notice of 
Incompleteness 

 
Dear Ms. Staub: 

On Monday August 22, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
Notice of Temporary Cessation, TC-1.  A subsequent inspection to verify the condition of the site was 
completed on August 25, 2022.  During the inspection it was noted that minor cleanup and distribution of 
tailings had not been fully completed as of the date of the inspection. Therefore, your request Notice of 
Temporary Cessation, TC-1 has been deemed incomplete as the ground conditions did not meet previous 
commitments made.  Please provide the Division with photo documentation as to the completion of the 
minor cleanup and tailings distribution on or before Friday September 30, 2022.  Once this documentation 
is received your notice will be considered complete for the purposes of filing.   

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the 
Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

Sincerely, 

 
 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 
 Amy Yeldell, DRMS 
 Todd Jesse, OSMI 


